
‭Bath High School‬
‭2850 Bible Road‬
‭Lima, OH 45801‬

‭Phone: (419) 221-0366 Fax: (419) 221-0766‬

‭CANCELLATION DAYS‬
‭Thursday, February 6, was our fifth cancellation day of this school year. Any future cancellations‬
‭will result in remote learning days with students working from home. All assignments on these‬
‭days will be posted in Schoology by 10:30 a.m. Students will be expected to access and submit‬
‭their assignments in each course prior to the beginning of the next school day.‬

‭SCHEDULING‬
‭High school counselors are meeting with students next week to discuss scheduling for the‬
‭2025-2026 school year.‬‭Course selection forms with‬‭parent signatures are due on‬‭Friday,‬
‭February 21.‬‭School counselors will meet with students‬‭to input schedules the week of‬‭March‬
‭3-7‬‭.‬

‭Student registration in a course requires a commitment to that course‬‭; therefore, following‬
‭registration deadlines, course changes will only be considered for the following reasons:‬

‭1) Lack of a required course needed for graduation‬
‭2) Failure to meet the prerequisites for a course‬
‭3) Procedural errors in the registration process‬
‭4) Completion of a summer course for credit recovery or CCP credit‬
‭5) CCP equivalent courses‬

‭SADIE’S DANCE‬
‭This year’s Sadie’s Dance is‬‭Saturday, February 15‬‭from 8:00-10:00 p.m. in the HS cafeteria.‬
‭Tickets are $5 at the door. Guest forms are due by Thursday, February 13.‬

‭PRESIDENT’S DAY‬
‭Monday, February 17‬‭-‬‭NO SCHOOL‬

‭8th GRADE PARENT MEETING‬
‭Our annual 8th grade parent meeting will take place on‬‭Wednesday, February 19 @ 6:00‬‭in the‬
‭HS Auditorium.‬

‭COLLEGE CREDIT PLUS INFORMATIONAL MEETING‬
‭Our annual CCP meeting will take place on‬‭Wednesday,‬‭February 19 @ 7:00 p.m‬‭. in the HS‬
‭auditorium. During this meeting, we will discuss the high school’s potential scheduling plan for‬
‭CCP students starting next school year, which includes keeping online CCP students on our‬
‭campus for at least ½ of the school day. All students and parents who are interested in the CCP‬



‭program are highly encouraged to attend.‬

‭CCP INTENT FORMS‬
‭Any student who may be interested in participating in the College Credit Plus (CCP) Program for‬
‭the 2025-2026 school year‬‭must submit an intent form‬‭to the guidance office by April 1.‬

‭3rd QUARTER INTERIM GRADES‬‭- These will be posted online‬‭on‬‭Friday, February 28‬‭.‬

‭STATE-FUNDED ACT‬
‭The state-funded ACT for juniors is scheduled for‬‭Tuesday, February 25‬‭. The test is free for any‬
‭junior at Bath or Apollo. Those taking the ACT should report directly to the HS gym. Testing‬
‭will begin at 8:30 a.m., and students will be dismissed at the conclusion of testing‬
‭(approximately 12:00). Any student who chooses to opt-out of this year’s test is expected to‬
‭attend school on the regular schedule. The remaining grade levels will operate on a regular‬
‭schedule on ACT Day.‬


